

## DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20201

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

April 8, 1968

Dear Joshua:

Sorry you weren't on your bicycle. It would have been nice to see you again.

Let me not make a special commitment to go to Stanford now. I am sure that before too long I will have occasion to do so, and will contact you in sufficient time to arrange for something in the School of Medicine.

I am sending under separate cover a copy of a recent report, "Delivery of Health Services for the Poor," to add to your collection.

Best regards,

Sincerely,

William Corham '

Assistant Secretary for Planning and Evaluation

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Professor of Genetics Stanford University School of Medicine Stanford Medical Center Palo Alto, California 94304